
Arkansas Tech University - Ozark 
Curriculum Committee Meeting 

December 6, 2006 
 

Minutes 
 
 
 
 
 
 
APPROVAL OF 
MINUTES 
 
CURRICULAR 
ITEMS 

The Curriculum Committee met in the Office of Student Services on 
Monday, December 6, 2006 at 3:00 p.m.  The following members were 
present: Tekla Barr, Jeremy Davies, Cathy Fultz, Stan Hatcher, Janet 
Mickens, Bobby Sewell, and Brenda Shoop.   
 
Ms. Barr called the meeting to order and dispensed with reading minutes 
from the previous meeting for the purposes of this meeting.  
 
Ms. Barr asked for action to approve the following changes requested by 
Paramedic/Emergency Medical Services. 
 
· Beginning with the Spring 2007 semester, change the course number of 

CPR and First Aid from EMTP 1002 to EMTP 1001 and reduce the 
semester credit hours to one. 

· Beginning with the Spring 2007 semester, create EMTP 1003 Medical 
First Responder to be offered to members of the community and general 
public. 

 
Motion by Stan Hatcher, second by Janet Mickens to approve the changes 
requested by Paramedic/Emergency Medical Services.  Motion carried. 

OTHER 
BUSINESS 

There was no other business. 

ADJOURNMENT Motion by Bobby Sewell, second by Cathy Fultz to adjourn the meeting.      
  Motion carried.   
 
The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 p.m. 


